SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT
August 31, 1956

Board of Directors of the Sand Hill Drainage and Conservancy District met at the Mjelde
residence in Beltrami, all members present. Charles Sheridan called the meeting to order. Minutes of
previous board meeting read and approved.

After some discussion, Sheridan was asked to contact the Polk County Board in regard to their
bill against the district. Also to contact Omar Rood and get a letter to the Army Engineers in regard to
change on Kittleson Creek diversions. There followed a lot of discussion on the feasibility of Kittleson
Creek diversion. There was some doubt about it working out satisfactorily. Due to the small amount of
fill, Nolte, Sheridan and Braaten then decided to drive to the scene of operation and the meeting was

adjourned.

N. J. Mjelde, Secretary



